Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

From: Trees UK <info@treesuk.com>

Sent: 23 November 2016 10:59

To: Planning

Subject: 5 Day Notice for the removal of a dangerous Tree
Attachments: IMG_2170.JPG; IMG_2171.JPG

Good morning,
We hope you are well.
We are writing regarding the felling of a tree under the 5 day notice of a dead, dying or dangerous tree.

There is a large Lime tree located at Foley House, 11 East Heath Road, Hampstead, NW3 1DA.

The lime tree is located at the front of the property within the car park area. The tree contains a very large cavity please see attached
photos and is a dangerous condition and needs to be felled.

We look forward to hearing from you regarding this matter.

Kindest regards
Leah
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